
November 30, 2022 

To all interested parties 

RE: NOTICE OF INTENT TO AW ARD 
COVELO SR 162 CORRIDOR MULTI-PURPOSE TRAIL 
PHASES I AND II 

To whom this may concern: 

Bids for the above project were opened on Tuesday, November 29, 2022, at 2:00 P.M., with four 
bids being received. The apparent low bidder was Wylatti Resource Management, Inc. of 
Covelo, California with a bid of $5,012,131.97. 

The Mendocino Council of Governments intends to award the subject contract to Wylatti 
Resource Management, Inc. pending approval of additional project funding and review and 
approval of required contract bid submittals by all involved parties. 

All questions may be directed to the Program Manager, James Sookne, at (707) 463-1859 or by 
email at jsookne@dbcteam.net. 

Sincerely, 
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Nephele Barrett 
Executive Director 

cc: https ://www .mendocinocog.org/post-bid-opening-documents-covelo-trail-construction 
Project File 




